EATON TOWNSHIP
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
MONTHLY MEETING
January 4, 2021

The regular monthly meeting of the Eaton Township Board of Supervisors was called to order at
6:20 p.m. by Chairman White on Monday January 4, 2021.

Present were, Chairman Kenny White, Supervisor Abe Kukuchka, Supervisor/Road Master Paul
Rowker, Secretary Jennifer Harvey and Treasurer Diana Patton.

Minutes from the previous meeting were distributed in draft form. With no corrections needed,
Supervisor Kukuchka made a motion to accept the minutes, seconded by Supervisor Rowker.

FINANCIAL REPORT:

Presented by treasurer Diana Patton, the report was acknowledged positively.

ZONING OFFICER REPORT:

A change in fees are tabled for the time being, as further discussion is necessary, to lay out the
possibility of a decrease in preconstruction and demo permits; and the plausibility of adding
escrow for Conditional Use and Variance Hearings.

NEW BUSINESS:

Supervisor Rowker wished to further discuss the township vehicles. It is his recommendation to
sell 2 Dodges and the Freightliner to offset the cost a new 650, and use some of the road
monies for the purchase. Supervisor Kukuchka brought up the possibility of a new Freightliner,
with Chairman White stating that other townships are also making use of larger trucks.
Treasurer Patton noted that a Jumbo CD has matured as of January 6, 2021 for $106,000.
Chairman White will provide a smoke-free policy.

All three Supervisors approved and will be attending this years PSATS Conference.

NTHA Membership was approved.

The Third Tuesday of the month was set for possible Executive Sessions.

Checks were approved and signed.

A motion was made to adjourn at 7:03 PM by Chairman White and seconded by Supervisor
Kukuchka.

Respectfully submitted,
Jennifer D. Harvey
Eaton Township Secretary



